
Christensen’s Plant Center
6282 Gotfredson Road
Plymouth, Michigan 48170
(734) 454-1400 voice 
(734) 454-1414 fax

Return To Archive

Bill Ten Eyck

Extra Danger of Frost Damage 
to Plants This Spring!
Please be aware we’re running a greater risk than usual 
this spring of frost damage to all plants. Because of our 
very mild winter this season, coupled with expected 
temperatures recently in the 50s, a cold snap later this 
month could cause significant damage to early flowers 
and leaves.

Plants will re-leaf if early leaves are blackened by frost. 
Frost damaged flowers will be fine next season. Knowing 
this, you can be prepared when your customer calls and 
complains that their tree is “dying”, or did not flower. The 
average recovery time for frost blackened leaves will be 
four to six weeks.
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